HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

FAMILY SURVEY

Dear Families,

" You are the most important people in your child’s life,
and we want to ensure that you have the opportunity
to shape their school experiences.

We’re asking that you participate in our 15-minute
FAMILY SURVEY that will help our school improve our
communication, academic programming, and overall

-

experience for you and your child.

The survey will close on Wednesday, April 12, 2023

Hillsborough County
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https://tntp.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9H3zpWzU5FvBoRo
https://tntp.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9H3zpWzU5FvBoRo

